
Municipality of Anchorage 

Language Access 
 

The Municipality of Anchorage is directed by Federal law to provide 
meaningful access to individuals who have Limited English 
Proficiency (LEP). Given Anchorage’s diverse population, meaningful 
access for our LEP residents and visitors will only help strengthen 
Anchorage and its many vibrant communities. 
 

WHAT ARE WE DOING? 
 
First, we looked at census data to 
figure out priority languages with 
the highest LEP populations. 
 
Now, each city Agency has 
identified and developed 
Language Access Plans to 
include translation and 
interpretation services for any 
person who may need them.  
 
Today, you can go into any agency 
and they can help you with your 
questions and ideas, no matter what language you speak. 
 
Learn more about this project at Welcoming Anchorage’s new 
Language Access page. 
www.welcominganchorage.com/languageaccess 

http://www.welcominganchorage.com/languageaccess

